



School Council Meeting Agenda/Minutes

| | |
|---|---|
| Date: 19/05/2023 | For the attention of: Mr Chiswell |
| Meeting Chair :- Mrs McGlynn - Leon - Minute Taker | |
| Attendees Ruby, Arran, Ryan, Shaye, Will, Jayden W Mrs McGlynn Mr Chiswell | |
| Is anyone not able to attend the meeting? | |
| Some members were in a GCSE exam. | |
| Has everyone seen the minutes from the last meeting? | |
| Yes / No | Yes, they have been published on the school website |
| Are these minutes OK? | |
| Everyone agreed that the minutes were good and they brought their actions with them to the meeting. | Yes the minutes were agreed, however the council still think some of the actions need to be resolved sooner. |
| First thing we are going to talk about: | |
| Intervention Room - design brief from Miss O'Sullivan | <p>Miss O'Sullivan set the council a task. She asked them to look at the designs for the new intervention room. The council looked at colour schemes and layouts. They agreed they liked the layout, especially the different areas for working.</p> <p>Some members said they would like it to be a clear space, with no clutter or objects left in there. They said it should not be a place for eating as it should stay clean and tidy at all times. They worry that some pupils may not look after it so suggested having a member of staff in the room to look after it.</p> <p>The council said it should be used as a quiet space for pupils who need some time out of their lessons.</p> |

They said it should not be used for pupils who are dysregulated - it should be a learning space.

Would anybody like to mention anything else?



Date of next meeting?

Summer Term 2